Albion St
San Francisco CA 94110

(415)

August 5, 1989

Ira Pauly, HMD

Dept of Psychiatry & Behavioral Sciences
Anderson lMedical Sciences

University of Nevada

School of Medicine

Reno NV 89557

Dear Dr. Pauly:

Thought you'd enjoy seeing my article which was published in The
Advocate June 6.

I understand that both E1i Coleman and you will be presenting
material on the female-to-gay male at the Benjamin Symposium next
month. I am so gladl

As for me, my health is going downhill, I've heen dragging around
for months now snd will get my fourth blood transfusion on Mondeay.,
They've diagnosed an opportunistic infection called "aycobacteriun
avium intercellulare," and are giving me experimental nedication.

Hope you can send to me any written material on the female~to-gay
male from the Symposium. Ily thanks in advance.





